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Memorandum

TO: Robert and Mary Ann Blais

The Blazeman Foundation for ALS , Inc.

FROM: James B. Caress,
DATE: April 14,2015

This memo will serve to provide confirmation you that Wake Forest
Baptist Health’s ALS Center intends to continue our partnership with
the Blazeman Foundation and will provide another year of funding for
the HSP70 project in Dr. Carol Milligan’s lab. In total, we have agreed
to invest $75,000 over three years into this effort. The Blazeman
Foundation has contributed $248,814 over the three years. The third
year of funding is critical for the project to proceed. Dr. Milligan’s lab
will be completing the dose response trial in mice and developing a
reliable detection assay for the HSP70 protein. Once that optimal dose
is determined, this dose will be studied in an independently conducted
trial of HSP70 in the ALS mouse model. These studies will provide
essential pre-clinical results that will be part of our application to move
forward to patient studies. With positive results in hand, it is my intent
to apply for an IND with the USFDA and develop a first time in human
study of this protein.

We are tremendously excited about this opportunity and hope for a
good outcome. Importantly, we are so very grateful for your ongoing
support of this project. While Wake Forrest School of Medicine is the
only medical center engaged in researching this potential ALS
treatment, the project would not be progressing if it were not for the
partnership of the Blazeman Foundation. I want to reaffirm the ALS
Center’s partnership with the Blazeman Foundation will continue as we
move forward. Should this approach be successful in ALS, we
recognize, and will acknowledge in any reports, applications, or press
releases that the approach and success was made possible because of
the Blazeman Foundation’s partnership with Wake Forest Health
Sciences and our ALS Center.

Please consider a gift to the Wake Forest ALS Research Fund lo support our efforts o find a cure for ALS
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